
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

November 16, 2021 

Workshop Meeting 

  

 

Admin: 

 

 1:  Agenbroad Drainage 

• Administrator Ehrhart presented information received from the Miami County 

Engineers office about the Agenbroad Drainage Project.  There was discussion on the 

parts of the project and order in which should be done.  Administrator Ehrhart and 

Trustee Black are going to walk the drainage creek to get a better understanding of the 

drainage in the area. 

 

2: Wage information 

• Administrator Ehrhart presented the Trustees with salary information on other areas 

as pertaining to wages for full time personnel.  

 

3: TIF Properties (Identification) 

• There was discussion on properties that the Township would like to pursue TIF’s on in 

case of future development demands and cost coverage.  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 
  

  

 


